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From: Graeme Irvin 
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 9:48 p.m.
To: Consultations
Subject: DENTA APC FEES

Marie Warner
Dental council NZ

 Hi Marie

I object to the proposed increase in fees for dentists because of the following

1)  The fee will be used for the expansion of the Council in wages and administration.

2) The DUPLICATION of " professional standards and ethics" already addressed by the dedicated
team at the NZDA

Graeme Irvin
Blenheim




